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June 23, 2006 RECEIVED  25227.74991

VIA MESSENGER JUN 2 3 2006

Federal Communications Commission
Office of Secretary

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
236 Massachusetts Avenue, N.E.
Suite 110

Washington, D.C. 20002

Re: Request for Cancellation of Section 214 Authorization
DICOMM Cellular, L.P., File No. ITC-214-19930805-00145

Dear Madame Secretary:

On behalf of DICOMM Cellular, L.P. (“DICOMM?”), we hereby notify the Commission
that DICOMM is not curtently providing service, and no longer requires the above-
referenced authorization. Accordingly, we respectfully request that the Commission
cancel this Section 214 authorization.

Please date-stamp and return the enclosed extra copy of this letter to indicate receipt by
the Commission of this filing.

Should you have any questions regarding this request, kindly refer them to the
undersigned counsel for DICOMM.

Respectfully submitte

/ Steverf Rich
for PAUL, HASTINGS, JANOFSKY & WALKER LLP

(elo Ms. Mikelle Motra
International Bureau, Policy Division



